
 

Nov. 8, 2021 

Dear Friends, 

Today, November 8, The University of Scranton joins hundreds of institutions across the country in 
celebrating first-generation college students during the National First-Generation College 
Celebration. This year’s annual celebration falls on the 56th anniversary of the Higher Education Act 
of 1965, which increased access to higher education for millions of Americans. 

The celebration today is organized by the THR1VE program, which was created in 2019 to provide 
additional support to our first-generation students. These Royals make up approximately 22% of the 
undergraduates at Scranton. And so our campus celebration today recognizes the successes of first-
gen students, faculty, staff, and alumni. I happen to be a first-gen student myself and I’m sure many 
of you are as well. 


